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Request For Memo 
 

ursuant to the Principal Officers Meeting held on 23rd 

January, 2012, a Committee was set up to advise the 

Management on the Criminal attack on Dr. A. B. Baffa 

which occurred on Friday 20th January, 2012 at the Old 

Campus. 
 

In view of this, the Committee is requesting for written Memo 

from members of the University community on the matter. 

The Memo should be forwarded to the Registrar, Bayero 

University, Kano on or before Tuesday, 31st January, 2012. 
 

Any person who was at the scene of the incidence or has 

particular information directly related to the incidence may 

also appear before the committee to provide oral evidence at 

the next meeting of the Committee which is scheduled to hold 

on Tuesday 31st January and Wednesday 1st February, 2012 

from 11am – 4pm each day at the Staff Training Conference 

Room. 
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